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Dear Sir/Madam


WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)

Address: 

Flat K
118 Rowley Way
London
NW8 0SP
Proposal:

Alterations to bathroom including replacement of bath tub with shower cubicle, replacment of taps, replacement of WC and cistern, and retiling of walls.
I am writing to inform you that your application was withdrawn by the Council on 15 May 2025.

In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a positive and proactive way in accordance with the National Planning Policy Framework. The council publishes its adopted policies online, along with detailed Camden Planning Guidance. It also provides advice on the website for submitting applications and offers a pre-application advice service.
Yours faithfully

Chief Planning Officer
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